
 
 
 

 

26 October 2018  
  
                                         
Brian Teeter CERTIFIED MAIL 
Division Environmental Manager 91 7199 9991 7035 8364 7395 
Lennar 
1420 Rocky Ridge Drive, Suite 320  EMAIL: Brian.J.Teeter@Lennar.com 
Roseville, CA 95661 
 
NOTICE OF TERMINATION; LIMITED THREAT GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE 
REQUIREMENTS ORDER R5-2016-0076-01, HARVEST SUBDIVISION CONSTRUCTION 
DEWATERING PROJECT, SACRAMENTO COUNTY 
 
Thank you for submitting the Notice of Termination Form dated 18 September 2018 requesting 
termination of coverage under the Limited Threat General Order R5-2016-0076-01 for the 
Harvest Subdivision Construction Dewatering Project (Project).   
 
On 21 June 2017, the Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board issued a Notice of 
Applicability for the Project, which was assigned Limited Threat General Order 
R5-2016-0076-009 and WDID No. 5A34NP00094.  Except for purposes of enforcement, 
coverage is hereby terminated as of 18 September 2018 through this letter.   
 
Please note that you must still submit your last quarterly monitoring report required under the 
Limited Threat General Order to the Compliance/Enforcement staff.  Failure to do so may 
subject you to mandatory minimum penalties or discretionary penalties. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Kari Holmes at (916) 464-4848 or 
Kari.Holmes@waterboards.ca.gov.   
 
 

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY ADAM LAPUTZ FOR 

 

 

Patrick Pulupa 

Executive Officer 

 

 

 
cc: Peter Kozelka, U.S. EPA, Region IX, San Francisco (email only) 
 Afrooz Farsimadan, State Water Resources Control Board, Sacramento (email only) 

 


